PHOTOS, SOCIAL MEDIA & THE INTERNET

Do you have a policy on photos and social media?

Camper, helpers and leaders are not permitted to take photos or put any information, photos or names on social
media.

There are official photos being taken throughout the week which may be used on our website in the Day Camp
section or put on our Facebook page. There will be 2-3 people appointed to take photos, then these photos are
approved by the camp director before being put online. Photos will only be used of campers with media permission
(as indicated in camper registration).

Photos will not be used for general church advertising and promotion — only for Day Camp.

No names are ever included.

We try to put up photos each day to cover as many activities and teams as possible as we know kids love seeing
themselves in photos and parents like to see what their kids get up to.

Team photos are taken on Monday and Tuesday, with a copy being printed for each person in the team. These
photos are NOT used online.



